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NO on HB 3362 is just another burden to already struggling Oregonians.  Tires are a 

very costly necessity; it is already a struggle to purchase new tires and putting a tax 

on the purchase of tires will just encourage more people to put off replacing their tires 

and create dangerous driving conditions. Oregon is one of the most taxed states in 

the country.  If we are worried about the environment lets manage the forests and 

prevent forest fires which is much worse for the environment. 


